






Dear Rancho Las Palmas Golf Club Members & Participating Friends:


In less than 75 days we will kick off our 2023– 2024 Golf Season!  We are really excited for this upcoming season with so many great events planned to make our season enjoyable and competitive while having a ton of fun along the way!  

It is that time of year again when we like to ask all of you to participate in our upcoming 2023-2024 Tee Flag Sponsorship.  Due to the incredible job all of you did last year, we have a special offer for you this year.  If you would like to re-use your flag from last year, we will take 10% off, making your Standard Tee Flag Sponsorship $225.  You are still welcome and encouraged to order a new Tee Flag for $250 .  Your custom design Tee Flag will be displayed throughout the season around the practice putting green and on the Tee Boxes around the course.  You are cordially invited to consider an upgrade to a Golden Tee Flag Sponsorship for $500, with special recognition for exemplary support of our club.

At no charge, we will be adding your logo choice of an American Flag, Canadian Flag or the Flag of any other country of your choice.  There is a limit of two country logo flags at no charge.  For a fee of $50, you can customize your flag by adding your favorite logo from a sports team, business or logo of your choice.   

The Tee Flag Sponsorship contributes significantly to the resources available to support our weekly games, our tournaments, away trip, opening and closing parties, and our Humanitarian Outreach Program.  The outpouring of support from last year’s members, couples, individuals and businesses demonstrates how much we all care about supporting our Rancho Las Palmas Golf Club.  Please consider participating in this year’s Tee Flag Sponsorship.

Attached to this email is the Tee Flag Sponsorship order form.  Please fill it out and submit as soon as possible.  We want to have everyone’s flag up on our opening week of games in October!

Thank you for your continued support. We look forward to an amazing season ahead!

Tony Powell
Member At Large
619-261-7866
tpowell@helixmechanical.com
